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Date

21 February, 2006

Explanation from the Danish Government in accordance with
Article 52 of the European Convention on Human Rights

Dear Secretary General,

In response to your letter dated 21 November 2006 in which you request
an explanation in accordance with Article 52 of the EHuropean
Convention on Human Rights, I hereby forward explanations of the
manner in which Danish Law ensures the effective implementation of
the relevant provisions of the European Convention on Human Rights.

Yours Sincerely,

il

Per Stig Moller
Minister for Foreign Affairs

Mr. Terry Davis,
Secretary-General of the Council of Eutope



